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Mt Diablo Audubon Society Endorses Martinez Open Space and Park 
Protection Initiative (Measure I) 

On Tuesday March 20, The Mt. Diablo Audubon Society Board of Directors voted 
to endorse the Martinez City Measure I - The Martinez Open Space and Park 
Protection Initiative, which will be on the June 5, primary ballot.   
 
“We are extremely proud to join the Sierra Club and Thousand Friends of Martinez 
with our endorsement of Measure I” said Paul Schorr, President of Mt. Diablo 
Audubon.  “We feel that the City of Martinez needs to try and do more to protect 
the City’s existing local open spaces in order to maintain the quality of life for 
Martinez citizens and the local wildlife.” 
 
For any questions regarding this matter please contact Kent Fickett, Vice President, 
Mt. Diablo Audubon Society at:  415 269 4277 (cell) 
 
For more on Mt. Diablo Audubon Society click on this link: 
https://www.diabloaudubon.org/ 
 
 
 


